
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

STANDARDS COMMITTEE

HELD ON 11 JULY 2006 

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

ST.06/06
APPOINTMENT OF INDEPENDENT MEMBER

Dr Tiplady, having declared a personal interest, withdrew from the meeting room whilst this matter was dealt with.

The Director of Legal and Democratic Services submitted Report LDS.40/06 concerning action taken to advertise in the local press and circulate all elected Members of the City Council notice of the need to appoint an independent member to serve on the Standards Committee following the expiry of Dr Tiplady’s period of office on 18 September 2006.

A letter from Dr Tiplady was submitted in which he confirmed that he is willing to serve on the Committee for a further term of three years.

No other applications had been received.  The Committee gave consideration to the application from Dr Tiplady, having regard to the guidance of the Standards Board for England relating to such appointments.

RESOLVED – That it be a recommendation to the City Council that Dr P Tiplady be appointed as an Independent Member of the Standards Committee for a further three year term expiring on 18 September 2009.







